
Information and support 
for victims of crime

Camden Youth Justice Service o�ers information 
and support to victims of crimes which have been 
committed by a child

 camdenrise.co.uk/stay-safe

https://www.camdenrise.co.uk/stay-safe


Why get involved?
Taking part in restorative processes allows you to:

• Tell your side of the story
• Get answers to your questions
• Help the child involved in crime to understand the impact of their actions
• Help the child to put right some of the harm they have caused
• Encourage the child not to cause any more harm in the future.

What are the options?
Camden’s Victim Liaison Co-ordinator facilitates communication between you and 
the child, which can involve:

• Receiving a letter of explanation
• Meeting face-to-face with the child
• Having your impact statement read out to the child
• Getting answers to your questions through indirect mediation.

What happens next?
The victim liaison co-ordinator will contact you. They will answer any questions you 
may have and help you decide if restorative justice is right for you.

Your involvement is totally voluntary and your details will be kept confidential.

Contact Sandra by phone on 020 7974 7243 or email sandra.brown@camden.gov.uk

More information and support 
The Victims’ Code explains the rights that everyone can expect to 
receive as a victim of crime. 

You can find more details about this and other links to support by 
scanning the QR code, or visiting camdenrise.co.uk/stay-safe

camdenrise.co.uk/stay-safe

